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St Michael’s continues to serve the village with two services a month, which 
are well attended with a congregation of about 20 of various ages. We continue 
to be self sufficient and pay all our bills. We continue to have a very well kept 
church and churchyard with a loyal band of helpers each working party 
morning. The Café church is going strong on the last Sunday of the month in 
the village hall. 
 
We had our Quinquennial last year and are continuing to do the work required 
to comply with it. We are also looking into changing the lighting in the church 
from energy saving bulbs to LED. Also, we have had to install extra security 
lighting to the outside of the church. We are awaiting quotes for work on the 
bell tower and for the trees in the church yard that require attention.  We 
continue to fundraise to pay for this. 
 
Our quiz nights are always popular, the next one is in October. We have our 
plant stall on Saturday May 18th 10.30am till 12.30pm, we expect it to be very 
popular. Cream Teas in the churchyard on Sunday July 28th with music is always 
a great afternoon. 
 
 
  
 


